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foreword

By Prof. Dr. Hans Weder, President of the University of Zurich

Dear Participants of the Fall Meeting of the Swiss Chemical Society, dear 
members of the Swiss Academy of Sciences and of the Polymer Group 
Switzerland!
A long-lasting and valuable tradition of the Swiss Chemical Society is for 
young chemists to congregate for the annual Fall Meeting. Graduate students 
and postdoctoral fellows from all over Switzerland meet to discuss and 
present their latest research results.
I was very impressed to hear that more than 450 scientific contributions 
have been submitted to the meeting.
The Swiss Chemical Society as the organizer of the Fall Meeting has come up 
with a marvellous idea to create a platform for young researchers that allows 
them to share, discuss and present their results. Please be encouraged to 
go there. It is also a great pleasure to me that the University of Zurich is 
hosting this important meeting, thus supporting the scientific community 
and especially young researchers.
We welcome you to the University of Zurich. I wish you an interesting Fall 
Meeting with many high quality contributions, a friendly atmosphere, and a 
successful day.
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